
Hi,  
 
I am an Oregon tenant and you need to support HB 2004. The affordable housing market here has been 
allowed to disappear while our houseless population is allowed to live in barbaric, pre-medieval 
conditions (which made the news this week!)  
 
This is a public health disaster in the making,  as well as a crash just waiting to happen. It is both short 
sighted and immoral to ignore the welfare of your constituents in favour of profits.  
 
I lived in an apartment complex with a toxic mold problem; after reporting it, the three tenants who 
reported it had to find new places to live, while the landlord upped the rent another four hundred 
dollars. Apparently living in non-toxic housing is a luxury, and not for the aspiring student, young couple 
just starting out, or single parent household! 
 
Thank you for your support of HB 2004. 
Matilda 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


